
Lancaster and Morecambe u3a

Facebook Policy

The L&M u3a Facebook page is open to the public and therefore must be treated as 
such. Care must be taken to ensure it complies with GDPR regulations and that all 
content is suitable, legal and not offensive to any person or group of people. Any 
submissions or posts will be rejected if they do not comply with these conditions.

The L&M u3a Facebook page is curated by a u3a member. Its purpose is to inform 
u3a members, potential members and the wider public about L&M u3a activities in 
order to:

• Aid recruitment
• Publicise our activities
• Celebrate our members

Posts are submitted to the curator who will put them into a publishable format. The 
post will then be returned to the submitter so they can check they are happy with the 
post.  It will then appear on Facebook. Particular attention must be paid to ensuring 
that permission has been given by members who appear in photographs and any one
whose details appear on the page.

Any potentially controversial posts must be referred to the Committee member who is
the Facebook liaison. In these circumstances, the member who submitted the post will
be given feedback.

In the event of any dispute, or complaint by a u3a member, the Committee reserves 
the right to ask posts to be removed immediately.

Margaret Hemming 
28 November 2022
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